
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Bretting, Peter
Cc: Jane DeMarchi; NICKSON, THOMAS [AG/1000]
Subject: Re: APLU letter to Senate Committee on Foreign Relations
Date: Friday, January 23, 2015 8:11:15 AM

This is good.  I hope they follow up wiht face-to-face meetings to reinforce this.

scott

On Jan 23, 2015, at 8:05 AM, Bretting, Peter 
<Peter.Bretting@ARS.USDA.GOV> wrote:

See attached.  Not sure if our presentations at the Jekyll Island meeting had 
any influence on this.
 
Thanks,
 
Peter
 
Peter Bretting
USDA/ARS Office of National Programs
Room 4-2212, Mailstop 5139
5601 Sunnyside Avenue
Beltsville, MD 20705-5139
Phone 1.301.504.5541
Fax 1.301.504.6191
Mobile Phone 1.301.346.7719
E-mail peter.bretting@ars.usda.gov 
Web site: http://www.ars.usda.gov/research/programs/programs.htm?
NP_CODE=301
 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended 
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the 
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If 
you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the email 
immediately. <2015 APLU letter to Senate Committee on Foreign Relations.pdf>
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